
 

 

 

 

 

 

Fourth-quarter 2024 sewer 
charges cover usage from 
mid-October to mid-
December 2024.  

The total amount for Q4 will 
be divided evenly across 
the next four bills. 

Any charges billed through 
September 2024 should be 
paid directly to Forest Hills 
Borough.  

This amount represents 
the new monthly sewer 
charges billed by the 
Wilkinsburg-Penn Joint 
Water Authority. 

These charges apply to 
water usage recorded 
between mid-
December 2024 and 
mid-January 2025. 

 


